
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    April 3, 2024 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Shuran Parker, Administrative Services Manager  
REVIEWED BY: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: Consideration of Candidates for Election as Regular Special 

District Representative to Local Agency Formation Commission 
(LAFCO) of Monterey County 

 
 
SUMMARY: 
The District is being asked to submit its ballot for one candidate to be elected as a regular 
commissioner representing special districts on the Local Agency Formation Commission 
(LAFCO) of Monterey County. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact from taking this action. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Not applicable 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
Not applicable 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Attached is the official ballot (ATTACHMENT 1) and related candidate information 
pertaining to the election of an regular special district representative to LAFCO for a four-
year term (ATTACHMENT 2).  As noted, the two candidates that have applied for the seat 
are Russell Jeffries of Moss Landing Harbod District and Chad Lindley from Monterey 
County Regional Fire District. 
 
Mailed ballots must be received in the LAFCO office by April 26, 2024.   
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
Staff recommends that the Board provide direction to its President to submit its ballot for 
the election of an alternate special district representative to LAFCO. 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Official LAFCO Ballot  
2. Related Candidate Information 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  10-D 

https://mprpd.specialdistrict.org/files/a5c013fb1/Item0424-10D_LAFCORep_Attach1.Ballot.pdf
https://mprpd.specialdistrict.org/files/c408ddf9d/Item0424-10D_LAFCORep_Attach2.CandidateInfo.pdf

